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The University of Southern Indiana Board of Trustees Long-Range Planning Committee met on Friday,
May 1, 1999, at 1:00 p.m. in room 206 of the University Center. Present were Trustees Bruce Baker,
Louise Bruce, Patrick Hoehn, Harolyn Torain, and Brian Pauley. Also attending were Vice President for
Advancement Sherrianne Standley, Vice President for Student Affairs John Byrd, and Vice President for
Academic Affairs Robert Reid.

There being a quorum present, Mr. Baker called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Dr. John Byrd explained the language refinements in undergraduate admission standards set forth in the
Addendum to the Board Agenda. On a motion by Mr. Pauley, seconded by Mr. Hoehn, the committee
voted to recommend approval by the full Board of the Language Refinements in Undergraduate Admission
Standards.

Representatives of the Student Government Association presented findings of a survey conducted on
campus to which 440 students responded. The survey revealed the areas of concern for those
responding are parking, bookstore pricing and buy-back policy, 24-hour study area on campus, computer
labs, and traffic problems at the intersection of Clarke Lane and University Boulevard. These will be the
topics SGA will focus on next year.

Greek-letter organization representatives reported on the goals of the Greek organizations and their vision
for the future.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:55 p.m.
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